Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 10:29 AM

To: ‘Albrecht, Mason'

Cc: robert.webster@ddbo.com; Bassak, Andrew (ABassak@manatt.com); Maxwell, Chris
Subject: RE: RO0000167, Bohannon, 575 Paseo Grande, San Lorenzo - Geotracker Compliance
Manson,

Sorry I’ve not been able to return your phone call from yesterday, it’s been more than a bit busy with the implementation
of, and training on, the LTCP as well as several other critical issues. It’s an interesting time. Regardless, please use this
email to document ACEH concurrence with the requested timeline extension. While it comes in fits and starts, within
reason, forward movement is more important for me. Also, thanks for the status update on the project.

Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Albrecht, Mason [mailto:Mason.Albrecht@stantec.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 9:50 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: robert.webster@ddbo.com; Bassak, Andrew (ABassak@manatt.com); Maxwell, Chris
Subject: RO0000167, Bohannon, 575 Paseo Grande, San Lorenzo - Geotracker Compliance

Mr. Detterman,

Regarding Technical Comment #1 (Request for Geotracker Compliance) in your August 31, 2012 letter to David D.
Bohannon Organization (Bohannon), Stantec on behalf of Bohannon has uploaded most of the requested information to
Geotracker as of September 28, 2012, with the exception of a few electronic data deliverables (EDDs) of analytical lab
reports. It is anticipated that the remaining EDD uploads to Geotracker and information upload to the ACEH ftp site will be
completed by Wednesday, October 10, 2012 at the latest, thereby fulfilling the requirements of Technical Comment #1.
Stantec on behalf of Bohannon anticipates to provide ACEH the SCM/Data Gap Workplan and 3" Quarter 2012
monitoring report by the dates specified in the letter. Regards,

Mason

Mason Albrecht, PE
Associate Engineer

Stantec

57 Lafayette Circle 2nd Floor
Lafayette CA 94549

Direct: (925) 444-9301

Fx: (925)299-9302

Cell: (925) 212-6375
mason.albrecht@stantec.com
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